
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
 
FSU-2.02420 Exit Interviews. 

The revision to this regulation removes the requirement that the University place a hold on 
a student’s account if the student fails to participate in an exit interview. The requirement 
to participate in an exit interview is unchanged. 

 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows: Board of Governors Regulation 
1.001(3) (j), (4) 

 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 

Proposed adoption of Regulation FSU-2.02420 has been initiated by Provost Sally 
McRorie. 

 
PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION 

 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 
days of the date of this notice to: 
Robyn B. Jackson 
Office of General Counsel 
424 Westcott Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400 
Electronic address: rbjackson@fsu.edu 
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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